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Brindishe Green Newsletter   

Friday 12th May 2023 
 

Dear families, governors, neighbours and staff, 

This week we have been so proud of all our Year 6 children who took their end of Key Stage 2 SATs. As you 
may have heard on the news, they were very challenging and we were amazed by the resilience, calmness 
and determination shown by all of the children throughout the week. They had 6 tests over 4 days and each 
day they came into school ready to show their best. A huge well done to them all. We would also like to say a 
huge thank you to all the staff who prepared and supported the children in the lead up to this week – all of 
the teachers and classroom staff, the adults who prepared their breakfast in the mornings and the 
parents/carers who ensured their children were in school on time every day.  

 
Best Wishes 
The Senior Leadership Team 
 

 
Something Wonderful to Celebrate 
We praise all the children in school for being curious, committed, confident, collaborative and  
compassionate. This week, the following children have stood out for going above and beyond! 
 

Year 1  Year 2  Year 3  
Sebastian and Corin 
Abigail and Eva 
Phoenix & Sompa 

 

Imaani & Ned 
Albie & Hugo 
Jakub & Rhianna 

 

Magpie & Renaye 
Milo and Albert 
Noelle & Ernes  

 
 

Year 4  Year 5  Year 6  
Yachen & Basmat 
Cade & Jeremiah 
Alex & Aamina 

 

Khaleb & Jasmine 
Prince & Aiden 
Sara & Vittorio 

 

 
ALL of Year 6 
 

 

Packed Lunches 

A reminder please to parents/carers who prepared packed lunches for their children that these 
must come in with the child in the morning and not be dropped off during the school day. Also 
please remember that: 

• Only water to drink (no juice, fizzy drinks or flavoured water) 
• No sweets or chocolate bars 
• No nuts or nut products such as chocolate hazelnut spreads 

If a child brings in any of the above into school, parents/carers will be asked to collect them from 
the school office at the end of the day. Thank you for your support. 
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No mobile phones on school premises 

Please can we remind all families that mobile phone conversations 
should not take place on school premises. We ask everyone who drops 
off and collects children during the day to finish their conversation 
before coming through the school gates. This is so that staff can talk 
to you if needed, so that you can greet your child/ren and so that 
everyone is concentrating on collecting the children safely during a 
very busy time. We are also trying to model to our Year 5 and 6 children 
that they should not use their phones when in school. Thank you.  

 

 

A message from the Brindishe Friends Groups (BFG) 

**Please order your pizza this weekend** 

 

Deadline to order Pizzas is Sunday 14th May. Please click on the link: 

https://doughies.co.uk/products/brindishe-green 

 

 

Keep scrolling…

https://doughies.co.uk/products/brindishe-green
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